I wish to oppose the 'Stronger Futures' legislation. I feel that it
exacerbates discrimination against indigenous individuals and
communities, and takes away their power to change their dire situation.

I suggest a changed policy, qualitatively different from the "N.T
Intervention"”. This should be based around the fundamental right to
determine one's own future, around negotiation with the indigenous
local community, and with respect for indigenous culture and rights.

Equality of all people in Australia, indigenous or not, should be
part of our Constitution.

Thankyou,

Yours Faithfully,
Robert Brocksopp,





